
 

 

 

Newsletter  
Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org  
 

Fr. Jack’s mobile: 07909 140867 (text please) 
 

 

Monday 20th May – Sunday 26th May 2019 
 

  Monday           10:00am   Bp Francis Walmsley R.I.P 

  Tuesday     10:00am Donor’s Intention 

  Wednesday    10:00am   Liturgy of the Word 

      7:00pm   Peace in the World 

  Thursday     10:00am   Jerry O’Brien R.I.P 
Friday 11:30am   Requiem  

Margaret Wallace R.I.P 
Saturday          6:00pm   People of the Parish    

  Sunday        Sixth Sunday of Easter (C) 
    8:30am       Unborn Babies 
  10:00am        The Joy of the Gospel 
  12 noon   Hubert Walsh R.I.P  
     

Confessions 2 – 4pm every Saturday,  

but can also be organised anytime, 

text 07909 140867 
 

 

 

MAY PROCESSION. 

This Thursday the children will process from our 

school.  Arriving in church for the 10am mass 

and the crowning of Our Lady.  All welcome. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peckham Citizens 
Meeting Tuesday 21st May 5.30-7.30pm at 

All Saints Church, Blenheim Grove, SE15 4QS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Washing Machine 
To give away! Only 5 months old. Please let Fr 
Jack know if you have need of one, A.S.A.P. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

I like to listen.  I have learned a great deal from 

listening carefully.  Most people never listen. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Baptism of Babies 
Meeting for parents after mass on Wednesday 

evening.  

 

Pope Francis. 
1. “Laudato si’, mi’ Signore” – “Praise be to you, my Lord”. In 

the words of this beautiful canticle, Saint Francis of Assisi 

reminds us that our common home is like a sister with whom 

we share our life and a beautiful mother who opens her arms 

to embrace us. “Praise be to you, my Lord, through our 

Sister, Mother Earth, who sustains and governs us, and who 

produces various fruit with coloured flowers and herbs”. 

2. This sister now cries out to us because of the harm we 

have inflicted on her by our irresponsible use and abuse of 

the goods with which God has endowed her. We have come to 

see ourselves as her lords and masters, entitled to plunder 

her at will. The violence present in our hearts, wounded by 

sin, is also reflected in the symptoms of sickness evident in 

the soil, in the water, in the air and in all forms of life. This is 

why the earth herself, burdened and laid waste, is among the 

most abandoned and maltreated of our poor; she “groans in 

travail” (Rom 8:22). We have forgotten that we ourselves are 

dust of the earth (cf. Gen 2:7); our very bodies are made up of 

her elements, we breathe her air and we receive life and 

refreshment from her waters. 

Nothing in this world is indifferent to us.   

 (to be continued) 

Congratulations 
 to our 20 children who made their First Communion: 

PRINCESS UZODINMA 
LEONA DURU 
ERICK BOLEQUIA 
MICHELLE KOOMSON 
JULIA LOPEZ 
NIAMH ROWE MURPHY 
JESSE NGANG TAMBI 
AITHANA SANCHEZ 
MARGARET ARUNA 
THOMAS NGOME 
NATHAN GOES 
ETTIEN RUSSELL 
MASON MULHOLLAND 
DANIELLA GAYON 
RAYVER OCAMPO 
CHLOE OCAMPO 
JANELLE ADDAI 
TIMOTHY JOYCE 
FRANKLIN EDO-OKUNZUWA 
EGHOSA OKUNGBOWA 

Sincere thanks to all the catechists, parents and 
parishioners who brought them to this day. 
May they continue to remain faithful to Jesus by 
receiving him every week in Holy Communion. 
May we and their parents always give them good 
example.  May they know Jesus as a true friend.  
 

 
 

 
 

Knights of St Columba 
Young People’s Seminar 16-19th July 2019 

Hinsley Hall, Leeds, LS6 2BX. 
An invitation to young Catholics aged 16 to 23 
years to join us for a get-together exploring the 
theme ‘Being a Young Catholic Today’ 
Full information and booking: 
https://www.ksc.org.uk/copy-of-young-people-s-
news.  Email: info@hinsley-hall.co.uk 

SVP Bosco Children’s Camp 

Please visit the new website for information 

or to book a place for this year’s Bosco 

holiday camp. There is an online 

application form to apply for places for 

boys aged 8-13, or girls aged 9-12. 

http://www.svpboscocamp.org.uk 

 

http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/
https://www.ksc.org.uk/copy-of-young-people-s-news
https://www.ksc.org.uk/copy-of-young-people-s-news
mailto:info@hinsley-hall.co.uk
http://www.svpboscocamp.org.uk/apply

